BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Accounts Department)

Our Ref: Accts/Misc. 22.07.2024

Subject: Farewell to Sh. Nirmal Prakash, Sr. MTS, Accounts Deptt upon
superannuation

Sh. Nirmal Prakash, Sr. MTS, Accounts Department will retire on 31.07.2024 after
completing 37 years of dedicated and devoted service in the Bureau. He has worked in

SP&CAD, MSCD, CAD and Accounts Department.

As a token of love and affection to him, it is proposed to organize a farewell on

Wednesday 31° July 2024 at 1500 hrs in BIS Auditorium. The suggested contribution from

colleagues is as given below.

Officers : Rs. 100.00
Staff : Rs. 75.00

It is requested that contribution may please be sent to Shri Sidharth, SSA(Cash) (Extn
8296) Room No. 112 latest by 30.07.2024.

(Amrit Toppo)

Section Officer (Accounts)

Circulated to all Department of the Bureau through Intranet.




HRAT A ST

o

(erEr fasimeT)

dey: Jar/fafaw/2024 AT 22.07.2024
Ry 4 Pt v, aRvs wdvw F farfagfa W A a9 RE|

i AT gerer, aRSs TASTHE YA 37 gl d FHS UG FAGT daT &

IWRIT 31.07.2024 H YalAgd & W@ §1 30 Farehrel & e A e gemrer
S 7 cadrsedivd THTEEE AvE {eer @ d@r [ 7 e dar & §

3% 9fd 3EX Ud &E Yohe e & U UER, 31 oS 2024 & 1500 o
S RN F e gaRE &1 3mee R 31 BT & 39 [@es TARE &
AT aeEeE T IR Hefaf@d &

FWERr %. 100/-
FHEART : %. 75/-

3T @l & IR ¥ A ey, vHuET () (TRR H. 8296)
FFT G, 112 F e 30.07.2024 T AT IRTET ATA STAT T S

@il
(3 <)
37T AT (eram)

Selee & ATeTH ¥ oY & gell fase s aR=rad|




